
MEMORANDUM 
 
From:  Hon. JoAnn Johnson 
 
Re:   Extension of Court Closure 
 
Date:  April 15, 2020 
 
   
“As of today, our presiding judge announced that the Chief Justice has extended the court closure 
until May 12.  More information will be forthcoming and, of course. posted on the court's 
website once the formal order is signed.   The Ventura County public health officer has extended 
the county's order through May 15, although that order has not yet been officially posted 
either.  Either way, more information will be forthcoming on the court's website and the county's 
website, however I wanted to let the FL bar know as soon as possible. 
 
For those of you who have cases set for April 20 through the new closure date, these will be 
continued. 
 
Please keep checking the court and county websites for more information.” 

 


